
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Chairman  
 
A very Joyful and Blessed Christmas to all St. Marians from the 
Golden Circle.  As we look back over 2019, we are delighted to 
have participated in so many Cathedral activities as well as 
organizing our own events.  In the last quarter we were 
delighted and privileged to organize a trip to South India which 
was a great revelation to our members and friends.  Back at the 
Cathedral we are continuing our programme of Home Visits to 
less mobile St. Marians and at the same time making 
reparations for the Cathedral Christmas Party on December 
27th.  Christmas is a pre-eminent time for fellowship, and we 
hope that many St. Marians and friends will be able to join us 
for Faith, Fellowship and Fun 
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For further please contact s  

 
For further information about 
Golden Circle activities please 
contact us as follows: 

Tel:  03-26928672 
office@stmaryscathedral.org.my 

 
Visits can also be arranged to 
housebound St. Marians and Golden 
Circlers.  Let us know.   

Golden Circle Visit to 
Bangalore/Mysore/Goa/Chennai

2019 

Preparing for 
Christmas Party 

Weekly Chair Exercise 


